
THE THIRD ANNUAL FRONT LINE DEFENDERS LECTURE 
in association with University College Dublin and Trinity College Dublin

 

“A HARDENING CLIMATE – FUNDING HUMAN RIGHTS IN REPRESSIVE SOCIETIES”

 

DR. SIGRID RAUSING
  

Monday, 30th March 2015 
6.30pm – 7.30pm

    

Royal Irish Academy, 
Dawson Street, Dublin 2

Publisher, writer and philanthropist Dr. Sigrid 
Rausing is founder of The Sigrid Rausing 
Trust, one of the United Kingdom's largest 
philanthropic foundations, which in 20 years 
has given £230 million to human rights 
organisations worldwide. 

She is publisher of Granta magazine and 
Granta Books, and the author of “Everything 
is Wonderful” a memoir of a year on a 
collective farm in Estonia which formed the 
basis for a PhD in anthropology. 

Admission is free, but places are limited.
Please email: 
michelle@frontlinedefenders.org 
to register your interest in attending.
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